
#ThankOurSNAs
Be part of the first National  

SNA Appreciation Day  
Thursday 26th September

Special Needs Assistants make our schools special 
This year Fórsa’s Education Division is launching the first ever National Special Needs Assistants 
Appreciation Day on Thursday September 26th 2024. To celebrate we’re running a competition.  

Scan here to take part.

Win up to €1,000 for your school 
One lucky SNA will also win a voucher for €1000* 

Any school staff member and parent can enter, and the more entries  
from your school the better chance you have of winning! 

Scan here to join Fórsa.

*Only SNA members of Fórsa are eligible to  
enter the SNA competition. Don’t worry if  
you’re not a member yet, to be in with a chance  
to win, join by 20th September. 

Join Fórsa today!


